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To:

Subject: FW: Your complaint about Four Corners broadcast on ABC on 13 September 2021 [SEC=0OFFICIAL]
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From:_@peakelegal.com.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 17 May 2022 5:40 AM

To: Broadcasting -@acma.gov.au>

Subject: Re: Your complaint about Four Corners broadcast on ABC on 13 September 2021
[SEC=0OFFICIAL]

Dear-,

many thanks for confirming receipt. We look forward to hearing from you, once you have had an
opportunity to consider the matters raised.

Best Regards,

Peake Legal

On Mon, 16 May 2022 at 4:56 pm, Broadcasting <}l @acma.cov.au> wrote:

ACMA reference: BM-10715

oear I

RE: Your complaint about Four Corners broadcast on ABC on 13 September 2021

This is a brief update to let you know we received your webform complaint on 13 May 2022.

We are looking into the issues you have raised, however due to a high volume of complaints and
the impacts of Covid on resourcing, we are currently taking longer than usual to assess complaints.
We will be in touch in due course with our decision about how we will proceed.

Privacy and your complaint

As a complaint about a code matter should be made to the broadcaster before it is made to the
ACMA, your name and address are usually disclosed to that broadcaster. We may need to contact
the broadcaster and refer to your details to access a copy of the broadcast or in requesting further
information to assist our assessment.

You can read the ACMA'’s privacy policy on our website.

Yours sincerely,

Content Investigations Section




Australian Communications and Media Authority

@acma.gov.au
www.acma.gov.au

NOTICE: This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s)
and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized
review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all
copies of the original message.

Kind regards

Peake Legal Solicitors

Peake Legal

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this message is strictly confidential.
It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader is not
the intended recipient, or the authorised agent thereof, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, use, distribution or copying of the within information is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by telephone and
delete all copies of the original message.

Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation.





